
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Getting Started 
During the 2007-08 academic year, the City of Kent partnered with Kent 
State University Athletics and the College of Sports and Leisure to develop 
a framework for a new Kent-based sports commission.  The purpose of this 
work was to prepare a structural outline for a new organization with the 
capability of attracting more sporting events to the greater Kent area.  
The City and Kent State University jointly funded 3 intern positions that 
researched the design and function of sports commissions in other cities 
and this report is the result of their investigation.       
 
Early Returns 
This report provides a good start for a new sports commission in Kent.  
During the course of the study this new organization successfully 
competed for the chance to host the statewide high school girl’s rugby 
tournament.  The tournament was held in May 2008, bringing over 20 
teams and their families to Kent for the weekend. 
 
Next Steps  
At the staff level, the City and the University partners continue to work on 
attracting new events to Kent.  Plans are currently underway to sponsor a 
fall lacrosse tournament.   In addition, the staff have also begun to partner 
with the Akron/Summit County Sports Commission for larger tournament 
events such as the King James basketball tournament.  At the policy level, 
this organization needs to have an executive board created so that it can 
begin to formalize its role.  I hope to see this occur in the 2008-09 
academic year.  
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